
 

 

 

 

Harvest Golf Club  

 

Announcement  

 

 

After careful consideration, and in order to protect the health and 

safety of all Harvest Team-Mates, Members and Guests, and to follow 

guidelines put forth by Canadian and B.C. Health Authorities with 

regard to recommended precautions for managing COVID-

19,including exercising social-distancing, The Harvest Golf Club has 

made the decision to delay opening the golf course and driving range 

until further notice. (The Health Authority had previously mandated the 

Clubhouse/Restaurant closure).We will continue to review this 

situation weekly as it unfolds, and communicate with all of you 

accordingly. 



 

This was a difficult decision to make for many reasons, but we strongly 

believe this is the morally and socially responsible decision to make for 

everyone directly and indirectly associated with The Harvest G.C. After 

numerous conversations with Golf Course Operators whose courses 

had already opened, it quickly became evident that maintaining social 

distancing was difficult, and providing the safest of environments had 

become unmanageable, even though stringent measures were put in 

place. As a result, many, if not all of these golf courses have now 

chosen to temporarily close their entire facilities until further notice. 

 

As previously mentioned, we will continue to re-evaluate this situation 

on a weekly basis. Our goal is to open the golf course for play as soon 

as it is deemed safe and responsible to do so. In the meantime, should 

you require to contact us, please email General Manager Gilles Dufort 

(gdufort@harvestgolf.com) or Head Golf Professional Bruce Vermee 

(bvermee@harvestgolf.com), or you may call us at 250-862-3103 

during regular business hours (Monday - Friday, 9 am-5 pm). Also, 

please note that effective Tuesday, March 24th, the main entrance 

gate will be closed until further notice. Should you require an in-person 

meeting, please contact us to schedule an appointment.  

 

It is important to assure all of our members that our Owners will spare 

no expense during this temporary closure, and beyond, to ensure the 

golf course will continue to be fully maintained to the highest possible 

standard. We intend to begin the golf season with the best possible 

playing conditions for our eagerly anticipated opening day. 



 

 

As we all know, these are surreal and unprecedented times. We are 

still hopeful to be open in time for you to enjoy one of the longest golf 

seasons in Canada, and for you to continue to receive exceptional 

value for your membership. We thank-you for your patience and 

understanding during these challenging times. 

 

We would like you, your family, and friends to remain safe and healthy. 

We sincerely look forward to seeing all of you as soon as possible. 

 

Warmest Regards, 

Gilles Dufort 

Executive Professional/General Manager 

The Harvest Golf Club Ltd. 

   

   

 


